
 

 

 

 

Date:  Thursday June 1st 

Time: 4-6pm 

 

New Grade 1 Students! Come out and join us for 

our Open House. Tour your new school, shop at our 

Scholastic Book Fair, and meet some of the 

Norwood Park Community! We can’t wait to meet 

you! 

 

(Note: you will find out your teacher for September the last 

week of August!)  


